Press Releases: Secretary Pompeo's Meeting With Malaysian Prime Minister Mahathir Mohamad

Readout Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC August 3, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary Pompeo met with Malaysian Prime Minister Mahathir to congratulate the new government and all of the Malaysian people on competitive elections and the peaceful transition of authority between governments. They discussed ways to work together to strengthen the U.S.-Malaysia Comprehensive Partnership based on shared democratic values, including advancing mutual security and economic interests across the Indo-Pacific.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department. External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.